
‘Little Forest Friends Preschool @Haddenham St Mary’s’ 

If you have a child who will be 3 or 4 years old by 31st August 2019 and would like to 
secure a place at ‘Little Forest Friends’ please complete the form below and return by 
Friday 18th May. Places will be initially allocated on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. 

If your child is born after 1st September 2016 and you would like him/her to be placed on 
a waiting list for a future place, please also complete the form below. 

Little Forest Friends Preschool @Haddenham St Mary’s 

Child’s name……………………………………………………………..Date of birth……………………….. 

Sessions required: 

Please state how many of these hours will be funded ……. 

Please state how many of these will be fee paid (£5.50 per hour. £16.50 per am or pm 
session) ……. 

If you have any queries or questions please do not hesitate to contact the head teacher, 
Mrs Karen Collett, via the school office. 

Email:  office@haddenham-st-marys.bucks.sch.uk 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

9am-12pm

12pm-3pm


